
 
 
 

Memorandum - Admin #89 
 
 
To: UNC Health System Attending Physicians, Housestaff, Clinical Nurse 

Coordinators, Department Heads and Supervisors 
 
From:  Herbert C. Whinna, MD, PhD 

Medical Director, McLendon Clinical Laboratories 
 
Russell Broaddus, MD, PhD 
Joe W. and Evelyn M. Grisham Distinguished Professor and Chair  
Department of Pathology & Laboratory Medicine 

 
Date:   February 22, 2023 
 
Subject: Change in Directorship of Special Coagulation Laboratory  
 

 
Effective March 1, 2024, Danielle Maracaja, MD, MS will take over as Director of the Special 
Coagulation Laboratory in McLendon Clinical Laboratories.   
 
Please welcome Dr. Maracaja and work with her to continue the excellence of Pathology and 
Laboratory Medicine services in McLendon Clinical Laboratories at UNC Hospitals. 

 


